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Share Your Feedback on the New Provider Prior 

Authorizations Website Before Launch - Sneak Peek 

Available Until Dec. 16 

The new Provider Prior Authorizations website is launching in March, replacing the 

current ereferrals.bcbsm.com website. This new site will still offer information on 

referrals, prior authorizations, and plan notifications requirements, but with an 

enhanced, streamlined user experience. 

 

We're excited to introduce this new website, but we'd like to hear your thoughts first. We 

invite you to visit our sneak peek preview and share your feedback with us. To access 

it, simply visit ereferrals.bcbsm.com and click the link in the orange banner at the top 

of the page. Explore the available pages and remember to leave your thoughts by 

clicking the feedback link in the green bar at the bottom of any page. 

 

Knowing your time is valuable, we’ve limited the feedback survey to just five questions. 

We appreciate your input and encourage you to share your opinion before Monday, 

Dec. 16, when we will remove the sneak peek. 

 

Subscribe to Provider Alerts Weekly, a weekly email with a list of links to the previous 

week's provider alerts. 

https://www.bcbsm.com/providers/newsletters/subscribe/

